ROYAL ACADEMY OF
MEDICINE IN IRELAND

RECRUITMENT FOR POSITION OF
EDITOR-IN-CHIEF OF
THE IRISH JOURNAL OF MEDICAL SCIENCE

The Royal Academy of Medicine in Ireland (RAMI) is recruiting
an Editor-in-Chief for its long-established journal, the
Irish Journal of Medical Science.

Candidates should submit a CV together with a letter of no
more than three pages of A4 covering the following:

& astatement giving the reasons for their interest in the editorship;
& a brief summary of their previous experience and how they
believe it qualifies them for this important post;

& avision for the future of the Irish Journal of Medical Science
and an outline of how they would realize it;

& any other comments that they feel are relevant.

The position carries an academic honorarium.
The closing date for applications is June 30th, 2021.

For a full description of the role, please email a request to Ms. Helen
Moore, Royal Academy of Medicine in Ireland, at helenmoore@rcpi.ie

Please address all formal correspondence concerning your application
and any informal enquiries to Dr. Patrick O’Sullivan,
General Secretary and Treasurer of the Royal Academy of Medicine
in Ireland, at patrickosullivan9@eircom.net




